
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   
 
September 12, 2025 
 
Crystal Hill Named Cannon County Elementary School Assistant Principal 
 

WOODBURY –Woodbury-Mrs. Julie Vincent, Director of Schools for Cannon 
County, is pleased to announce Ms. Crystal Hill as the new Cannon County 
Elementary School Assistant Principal beginning the 2025-2026 school year.  
 
Ms. Hill brings over 23 years of experience in education, serving as a dedicated 
teacher and leader in the Cannon County School System. She has also held a 
teaching position with Woodbury Grammar School/ Cannon Elementary School 
throughout her 24 years.Throughout her career, she has taken on leadership roles 
such as ESP Site Coordinator, District PBS Team Member, and Tennessee State 
Department Instructional Math Coach. Her passion for supporting students, 
teachers, and families shines through in all that she does.In her new role as 
Assistant Principal, Ms. Hill is eager to support instructional leadership, 
foster a positive school culture, and help ensure every student has the opportunity 
to succeed. 
 
Mrs. Julie Vincent stated, “We are so excited to have Ms. Hill to be taking over the 
reins as the Assistant Principal at Cannon County Elementary.  We were waiting 
for some documentation to come in before we could officially announce her new 
role and I am so pleased to now be able to share this announcement. Ms. Hill 
brings many strong qualities to this role from her varied educational experiences. I 
am very much looking forward to seeing this new administrative team at CCES in 
action! Congratulations, Ms. Hill!” 
 
For local media inquiries, please contact Mrs. Julie Vincent, Director of Cannon 
County Schools, at 629-201-4801 or at julie.vincent@ccstn.net for local Cannon 
County Schools information. 



 

 
 
Crystal Hill - Assistant Principal at Cannon County Elementary School 
 
 
 
 


